London Borough of Sutton
The Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places

(Parliamentary Elections) Regulations 2006

The above Regulations require each authority to carry out a review of Polling Districts and Polling Places on a regular four-yearly cycle.  The next such review must be completed by 31 December 2011.

The comments of the Acting Returning Officer on the review and on the proposals received can be viewed at The Central Library, St. Nicholas Way, Sutton, Wallington Library, Shotfield, Wallington, the Civic Offices, St. Nicholas Way, Sutton or on the Council’s web site at www.sutton.gov.uk 
Comments are welcomed on the proposals that are being put forward.  These should be sent either to pollingreview@sutton.gov.uk or to me at the address below by Friday 28 October 2011.

Niall Bolger

Electoral Registration Officer
Civic Offices

St Nicholas Way

Sutton

SM1 1EA

30 September 2011
